
National Environment Management Authority

PUBLIC HEARING MEETING

FOR THE PROPOSED SALT WORKS IN A SECTION OF LAND PARCEL L.R. NO. 13536, 
MARERENI, KILIFI COUNTY (REF: NEMA/EIA/5/2/1496) 
 
The National Environment Management Authority (NEMA) has received an Environmental 
Impact Assessment (EIA) Study Report for the proposed salt works in a section of Land 
parcel L.R. NO. 13536, Marereni, Kilifi County

The Authority invites members of the public and interested stakeholders to give their 
views on the proposed project at a PUBLIC HEARING meeting to be held on Thursday 
14th November, 2019 from 10.00 a.m. at the project site Land Parcel L.R. No. 13536, 
Marereni, Kilifi County. 

The meeting will be chaired by the County Commissioner, Kilifi County.
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